
  PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT & 
2025-2026 UPK APPLICATION RELEASE

THURSDAY, JANUARY 23, 2025

DOORS WILL OPEN AT 6:30 P.M. AND
PRESENTATION WILL BEGIN AT 7:00 P.M. IN THE

BEREA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL GYM

PRINTED APPLICATIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE.

 2025-2026
HALF-DAY, FULL-DAY & 

EXPANDED-DAY  UNIVERSAL
PREKINDERGARTEN PROGRAM

VALLEY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
ANNOUNCES THE ANTICIPATED

THE APPLICATION PERIOD RUNS FROM 
JANUARY 23, 2025 THROUGH FEBRUARY 14, 2025.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, INCLUDING HOW TO EMAIL YOUR REQUEST  FOR AN
APPLICATION, VISIT: HTTPS://WWW.VCSD.K12.NY.US/ABOUT-US/UNIVERSAL-PRE-

KINDERGARTEN/

PRINTED APPLICATIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THE CENTRAL OFFICE ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDING
BEGINNING ON JANUARY 23, 2025

ELIGIBLE CHILDREN INCLUDE THOSE WHO RESIDE IN THE DISTRICT 
AND WHO WILL BE 4 YEARS OLD ON OR BEFORE DECEMBER 1, 2025

PLEASE NOTE: ALL COMPLETED, ELIGIBLE APPLICATIONS
RECEIVED AFTER THE FEBRUARY 14, 2025 DEADLINE WILL

BE PLACED AT THE END OF THE WAITING LIST IN THE
ORDER IN WHICH THEY ARE RECEIVED.


